

ILS Connections

~a place to keep families, staff, and the church congregation connected

September 2025

Welcome Back Families to a new preschool year at Immanuel Lutheran School! We are so blessed to open our doors once again and to welcome both familiar and new faces to our school. Each year brings with it fresh opportunities for growth, joy, and the loving presence of God in all the things we do. "Let the little children come to me, and do not hinder them, for the kingdom of heaven belongs to such as these." Matthew 19:14

We cherish these words of Jesus and take seriously the beautiful calling of nurturing the hearts and minds of your little ones. Every child who walks through our doors is a precious gift from God, uniquely created and deeply loved. It is our joy to help them discover God's love through learning, play and community! We are committed to partnering with you all as parents or caregivers to create this positive environment for your child(ren), whether through events, chapel, curriculum or simply drop off and pick up. Together, we are shaping the next generation of young children and encouraging them to follow Jesus.

With love in Christ, Mrs. S.







From our Yellow Room: We've had a wonderful start to the new year! The children are reconnecting with old friends, discovering new ones, and enjoying all of their favorite activities. This month we'll begin our weekly lessons on letters, as well as our monthly focus on shapes, colors, and numbers. Our class especially loves music and movement—they ask every day if we can have a dance party! During Jesus Time, we've been learning about how Jesus loves the little children and about God's Creation. It's been such a joyful beginning, and we are looking forward to a fantastic school year together! Mrs. Hammer

From our Green Room: Welcome ILS families! It's great to see so many returning faces as well as new ones. Ms. Wiese's Pre-K class is off to a great start. We will be working on a shape, color, number, and site word every month. Our letters of alphabet will change weekly. We do talk and do activities with them all month long, but I do encourage you to at least review them with your children when they are in your care. The letters for August were Aa and Ss, the shape was a circle, the color was red, and the numbers were 1 and 11. Please make sure you let know me if you ever have any questions or concerns. Thank you for sending your kids to ILS. I'm looking forward to an adventure year with all our students! Ms. Wiese









From our Red Room: "We have had a great start to the new school year! We have spent the last weeks of August learning our new schedule, making new friends, and also learning all about ourselves during "All About Me!" week. September we will start with the 5 senses which will be loads of fun! We will also begin working on our focus board with a letter every week as well's as a number, color, and shape each month! We are very excited to see what we can learn this year!" Miss Nicole













From our Purple Room: The 3s classroom is off to a great start for the new school year! The children have done a wonderful job learning our routine and rules of the classroom. We finished August by talking "All About Me" and sharing our special About Me bags with our friends. In September we will focus on the weekly themes -Our 5 Senses, Sunflowers, Apples, Farmer's Market, and Fall as well as letters A-D and our monthly shape: square, number 1, and the color: blue. Mrs. Rouse

Upcoming Dates:

Sep. 1, Labor Day (no school)

September 4, 17-Lunch on the Lawn at 11:30am

September 13, Welcome Back Fall Carnival from

5-7pm











We have had a great start to the school year! We have spent the last two weeks getting into a routine, learning how to share and making new friends. We spent the last week of August learning all about ourselves. Our eye colors, hair colors, and what makes each one of us special! We will start September off with learning our color of the month, Red, letter of the month, A, number of the month, 1 and shape of the month, circle. We will also start with learning about our five senses. I am excited to see what this school year will bring! **Miss Kirsten**







Bible Verse of the Month:

"Let the little children come to me, and do not hinder them, for the kingdom of heaven belongs to such as these." Matthew 19:14





































